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19 August 2022 
 

Year 6 Market Day Requirements 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you are undoubtedly aware, preparations for Market Day Thursday 22 September 2022 are 
now well underway. All money raised on the day will contribute to the funding of the Year 6 
Farewell, Yearbook, and a lasting gift for the school. 
 
Market Day provides senior students with an invaluable opportunity to develop skills of 
leadership and organisation while working in a team environment. To make Market Day a 
success, we are asking for your support. 
 
All Year 6 students are asked to please try to provide the following: 
 

• All items required to run the stall they have chosen to organise. This will include prizes 
if necessary. 

• One dozen cupcakes, toffees or jelly cups (to be brought to school on Market Day). No 
Large Cakes, please. Please list the ingredients!! 

• Two bags of lollies/lollipops and 1or 2 bags of chocolates (to make lolly bags) 
• One packet of sandwich size zip lock bags 
• Two bottles of flavoured soft drink (to make spiders). Please do not send in lemonade. 
• Items for the White Elephant stall that are in good order and suitable for children to 

purchase (books, DVDs, toys, games, jewellery etc…) 
 
Apart from the cupcakes, toffees and jelly cups, could you please send items to your child’s 
class teacher between Monday 12 September and Friday 16 September. 
 
Thank you very much for supporting this event. Our teachers and Year 6 students really do 
appreciate your generosity. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Year 6 Teachers 
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